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October 2, 1947

Hone Zarl W, Bateman =24
Ebowoods, Horth Dakota
Dear Mr, Batemans

This will acknowledge and thank you for your
recent letter. I was very glad to hear from you again.

I am gending you, under separate cover, copies
of the bills introduced during the : days of the
last session relating to the grant of gull citizenship rights
to certain Indian tribes.

Please let me hear from you again if I can be of
further service to you.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I anm
Sincerely,

Wiant
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